
We	have	a	large	variety	
of	events	and	special	
activities	that	will	be	
occurring	over	the	last	
few	weeks	of	school.		
Here	are	a	few	items	
that	you	should	note	on	
your	calendar.		
	
Elf	on	the	shelf	days	
 During	the	last	12	

days	of	school,	at	
lunch	recess,	each	
student	will	have	
the	opportunity	to	
find	their	kingdom’s	
elf	on	the	shelf	
around	the	school	

 Each	day,	there	are	
angel	acts	that	the	
elf	is	asking	stu‐
dents	to	complete	

 LC’s	(leader	coun‐
cilors”	will	docu‐
ment	the	journey	of	
their	elf	and	these	
angel	acts	on	the	
last	day	of	school	
before	the	holidays.			

	
Tuesday	December	16	
 21	day	kindness	

challenge	calendars	
(green)	are	due	to‐
day	

 Prizes	will	be	
handed	out	

	
Wednesday	December	17	
 We	invite	all	family	

members	and	
friends	of	St.	Pat’s	
School	to	come	to	
our	annual	Christ‐
mas	concert	from	
12:30‐1:30.		

 We	ask	that	you	
bring	a	monetary	
donation	OR	non‐
perishable	food	
items	for	the	Ka‐
puskasing	food	
bank.			

Friday	December	19	
 Pajama	dress	up	

day	
 9:00‐9:30	Christ‐

mas	morning	break‐
fast	in	the	gym	
(waffles,	hot	choco‐
late,	candy	canes)	

 Elf	on	the	shelf	vid‐
eos	

 Last	day	of	School	

before	holidays	
	
Monday	January	5	
 First	day	of	school	

for	2015!	
	
Full	Day	Kindergarten	

Registration		
Do	you	know	someone	
who	was	born	in	2011	
and	would	make	a	
great	addition	to	the	St.	
Pat’s	family?	Registra‐
tion	will	be	held	on	
Tuesday	January	27th.		
We	look	forward	to	
seeing	you!	
	
Movember	Update	
Thank	you	for	your	
support	with	our	
“Movember”	activities.	
We	raised	over	$500.00	
for	men’s	health.	
	
Merry	Christmas!	
Mrs.	Gretchen	Morgan 
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

Mon. Dec. 15 

-Advent celebration @ 9:00 

-Student choir to the Manor 
to sing 

-Group # 2 Junior students to 
SRF for outdoor education 
experience (snowshoeing). 
Dress for the weather 

-NCDSB Aboriginal Support 
worker here today 

Tuesday Dec. 16 

-NCDSB Aboriginal Support 
worker here today 

-Christmas Concert rehearsal 
for students today 

-Christmas luncheon for staff 

Wednesday Dec. 17 

-Christmas concert for family 
& friends @ 12:30. Bring non-
perishable food item OR 
donation for Kap Food Bank 

Thurs. Dec. 18 

-School Mass @ 9:00.    Eve-
ryone welcome  

-JK/K/Gr. 1 students to the 
police station 

-Grade 4/5/6 students bowling 
at Northside Lanes (1-3) 

-Gr. 7/8 students sliding at 
Murdock Hill (1-3)  

Fri. Dec. 19 

-Pajama Day 

-Breakfast in the gym (waffles, 
hot chocolate) 

-Last day of classes before 
Christmas 

Mon. Jan. 5 

-First day of school for 2015! 
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